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MacNeil, Jami

From: Settele, Rebecca
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 10:21 AM
To: MacNeil, Jami
Cc: Perry, John
Subject: RE: NRPA review request

Hi Jami, 
 
Minimal impacts to wildlife are anticipated for this project. Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Becca Settele 
Wildlife Biologist 
Maine Dept of Inland Fisheries & Wildlife 
Wildlife Division 
650 State St 
Bangor ME 04401 
(207)941-4438 
mefishwildlife.com | facebook | twitter 
 
Correspondence to and from this office is considered a public record and may be subject to a request under the Maine Freedom of Access Act. Information that you 
wish to keep confidential should not be included in email correspondence. 
 

From: MacNeil, Jami  
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 2:20 PM 
To: Nault, Denis-Marc <Denis-Marc.Nault@maine.gov>; IFWEnvironmentalreview 
<IFWEnvironmentalreview@maine.gov>; Clement, Jay L CIV USARMY CENAE (US) <Jay.L.Clement@usace.army.mil> 
Subject: NRPA review request 
 
Please find attached a review request for a NRPA application submitted by Jeff Spinney for a boat ramp and pier system 
on the Sheepscot River in Alna.  We are requesting comments by 10/7/19.  
 
Thank you,  
 
-Jami MacNeil 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 


